
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Laurens Electric Cooperative Member, 

 

In an effort to better maintain our facilities and improve the reliability of our service 

to you, we are performing an underground cable replacement project in your area.   

 

It is always our goal to provide our members with prompt, dependable service.  We 

will strive to complete this work in a safe and timely manner and apologize for any 

brief outages that you may experience during this time.  

 

We appreciate the opportunity to serve you and thank you for your cooperation in 

this matter.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me and I will be 

glad to help in any way I can.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Keith Coker 

Contract Superintendent  

Laurens Electric Cooperative Inc.  

864-683-1655 

 

 

 

 

 


